
KEEPING IN TOUCH

ATTENDANCE & LATE ARRIVALS 

We have reviewed all of the pupil attendance for this term along with those pupils
arriving LATE on a regular basis. 

Please be aware that the new Government protocols requires us to undertake
direct work with families on this agenda.  

When we return to school in the new year, we will be making direct contact with
those families with concerning trends of absence or lateness.  

If your child has arrived LATE more than 5 times since September OR their
attendance is under 90%, warning letters will be issued along with direct actions

taken to rectify this. 

Edition #15 | 19th December 2024

A Message From Mr M...
And that’s a wrap....2024 over and a new year
ahead. 

As we end this year, I just wanted to thank you all
for your support and input over the last year.  Our
community is a very special one and the part that
each and everyone plays is so important.  

It has been another busy year with so many
memorable events.  And 2025 is set to continue in
the same way. 

On behalf of the staff and Governors, we hope you
have a wonderful festive break.  Enjoy time with
family and friends.  Relax and refresh.  

Thank you from the staff members for your
messages and thank you items that have been
shared this week. 

See you all on the ‘other side’!

Farewell 
Miss Auger

Year 4 say a fond
farewell to Miss

Auger who has been
working with them in
class, she has made
an amazing impact

and she will be
greatly missed by all
of the children and

staff.



Christmas Parties



Ke
y Stage 1 Awards 

Well done to all the children who
have worked so hard this half term



Ke
y Stage 2 Awards 

Well done to all the children who
have worked so hard this half term



Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day



Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day



FS1 & 2 Year
Olds

FS2 Bear , Cheetahs &
Hippos

Have a great Christmas and New
Year, we will see you all on 7th

January.
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News from the Nest

All the staff in the Nursery
would like to wish everyone a

very Merry Christmas!

Here are some  fun Christmas
games  you may like to play
over the Christmas period.

Decorate the Christmas tree

Christmas jumper design

Christmas patterns

Christmas Teddy numbers

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/christmas/decorate-tree
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/christmas/christmas-jumper-designer
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ordering-and-sequencing/christmas-patterns
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/teddy-numbers/xmas


Special Shout Outs for Y1/Y2

Year 1/2 Ewes, Chameleons, Rainbow & Bluebirds
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Year 3 Hedgehogs &
Impressive Llamas

Year3 have had a lovely festive week,
taking part in lots of Christmas activities.
We have enjoyed being creative,
painting, sketching, crafting and singing. 

Our Christmas dinner was delicious! It
was such a good opportunity for us all
to eat together and have some fun!

We have had a lovely term and made so
much progress with our learning and
routines. Some highlights have been... 

Our Stone Age topic and Stone Age
Day, travelling back in time has never
been so much fun. 
Exploring rocks and fossils, magnets
and forces. 
Using ‘Scratch’ on the computers and
creating games for our friends to test
and review. 
Yoga, team games, netball and rugby
in PE.
Learning about the Jewish faith. 
Learning colours, numbers and
animals in French. 

Year 4 Butterflies &
Tigers
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Have a fabulous Christmas! 

Well done to...
All of year 3 for a fantastic first term. It’s
not been easy but we did it!
 
 

Congratulations...
All children have worked so hard

this term!
Happy Christmas 



Year 5 Adventurers
& Wolves

Year 6 Stars, Hawks &
Heroes

Edition #15 | 19th December 2024

Well done  to everyone in year 5
for working hard and putting
your all into everything we do

Shout outs
A massive well done to all the children in
Year 6. This term you have risen to the
challenges of the Year 6 curriculum and
the high expectation with maturity and
wonderful work ethics. The Year 6 team
are very proud of every one of you. 

Reminders:

PE: Monday afternoon (outdoor) 
Thursday (indoor)

Have a fantastic new year and
we will see you bright and
refreshed in January

7th January 2025 – Children back
to school 

16th January Year 6 block – SATS
meeting 

Friday 14th February - Half Term
break up 


